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Distinguished Co-Chairs – Amb. Alexander Marschik, 

Amb. Claver Gatete, Amb. Ruchira Khamboj, and Chair of 

the LLDC Group, Amb. Collen Kelapile. 

Excellencies, Distinguished Colleagues and Friends, 

Let me begin by congratulating and commending you, Co-

Chairs and LLDC Chair for organizing this very important 

meeting and for taking the lead in revitalizing the Group 

of Friends of LLDCs.  I thank you, Co-Chairs, for having me 

join the meeting this morning, and I am delighted to see 

the Group reconvening again in such as strong way. 

Having a development partner country, a transit country 

and the host of the next major LLDC Conference as co-

chairs of the Group of Friends is a remarkable winning 

combination. And the participation of many partner 

countries and transit neighbors of LLDCs in the meeting 

today makes the Group of Friends complete and 

impactful.  
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The revitalization of this Group of Friends is very timely, 

especially now as we approach 2024, which will mark: 

 the end of the 10-year Vienna Programme of Action 

for LLDCs;  

and 

 an opportunity for the international community to 

recommit its support to the LLDCs at the Third 

United Nations Conference on LLDCs with a new 

programme of action. 

 

The support of this Group is crucial for two main reasons: 

 

Firstly, as we have heard today, progress achieved over 

the past 8 years since the adoption of the Programme 

falls short of achieving the targets on all the priority 

areas.  

 

Secondly, LLDCs are currently going through a critical 

time.  
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The pandemic, the climate crisis, and the ongoing 

geopolitical situation and conflicts have all taken their 

toll on LLDCs. Rising inflation, exorbitant shipping costs, 

supply chain disruptions and elevated food and fuel costs 

are all compounding LLDCs’ trade- and transit-related 

vulnerabilities. 

 

In a nutshell, things do not look good for the LLDCs. 

 

Excellencies,  
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I believe that in this context, this Group of Friends on 

LLDCs can play such a crucial role.  
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On this note, my Office, in collaboration with partners, 

has already started implementing various preparatory 

activities. Those include, among others: a Ministerial 

Transport Conference of LLDCs [Turkmenistan, August 

2022]; a session on the integration of LLDCs into the 

global trade during the WTO Public Forum [virtual, 

September 2022]; and an Expert Group Meeting on 

foreign investment for structural economic 

transformation in LLDCs [New Delhi, November 2022]. 
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